Botanic Garden — willow arch
construction

Main Campus 1 mile

Open All Year

The Friends of the University of Dundee Botanic Garden is providing funds to
construct a willow tunnel and arbour in the Garden suitable for children to
play in.

This work is scheduled to take place on 27th and 28th March, and all are
invited to come along from 10.30am to watch or even do a bit of work!

If you wish to participate, wear wellies and warm clothes, and bring gloves.

Sandy from Arborantics who will be doing the work has said you are welcome to
bring a spade/secateurs/lopper if you wish.
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